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YOURVOICE
GETTING MY MONEY’S WORTH

Dear colleagues,

This morning I paid my annual ALIA membership fee. I’ve 
been a Member of ALIA for 30 years and I still think it’s the 
best investment I’ve ever made in my career. 

I’m a firm believer that being a member of our professional 
association provides me with the greatest chance to maximise 
my workplace performance and professional learning while 
enabling me to shape the industry I love. Plus I’ve built a huge 
network of colleagues and made plenty of lifelong friends.

LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

If you are like me then your current renewal reminder is 
somewhere deep in your email inbox. I hope you’ll dig it out 
and follow the links to renew online. If you can’t find your 
renewal form, contact the ALIA Membership Team and they 
will be happy to help.

On a personal note I want to thank you for helping to make 
my professional association so great. I hope you’ll join me  
in continuing your membership for the year ahead.

Best regards,

MOYRA MCALLISTER FALIA (CP)
moyrab@internode.on.net

ALIA’s weekl y employment & careers enewsletter

Are you looking for a job? 

ALIA Members can subscribe to the RecruitLIS enewsletter and receive weekly updates on 
current employment vacancies in the library and information sector to their inbox.

ALIA’s Employment Listing webpage is updated many times each week to keep you 
up to date with the latest employment vacancies. Visit www.alia.org.au/jobs.


